
 
Supervisor Linda Parks’ Quarterly Dinner Series 

 
 

PROS AND CONS OF WIND TURBINES OFF THE CENTRAL COAST 
Please join us at the next quarterly dinner event to learn about proposals to place wind turbines off the Central 
Coast including on floating platforms.  The May 31st dinner and discussion will feature Joan Barminski, the 
Regional Director of BOEM, Bureau of Ocean Energy Management.  This is the ninth year of the Quarterly 
Dinner series presented by Supervisor Linda Parks.  The dinners are informative and enjoyable social events that 
focus on important topics the public can benefit from learning more about.   

Your reservation is guaranteed with your payment.  
The dinner is $35 per person in advance. 

 Wednesday, May 31st 
 5:30pm Cocktail Reception 
 6:30pm Presentation 

Moqueca Brazilian Restaurant 
1610 Thousand Oaks Blvd in Thousand Oaks 

 
Please be sure to sign up soon, as seating is limited.  Reserve your seat by May 22, by calling (805) 214-2510 or 
emailing Jennifer.Ho@ventura.org. 

mailto:Jennifer.Ho@ventura.org

